
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 11/01/2023 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal,  Haider Ali, Zunaira Shafiq, 
Ruqayyah Haroon, Imaan Yusaf, Amina Majid, and Mohammed Haseeb 
Ali. 

 

 The year 6 children have trialled sitting on the benches during assembly and it worked really 

well.  They would like to say a big thank you to Mrs Taylor for allowing this as they felt much 

more comfortable and felt really important too! 

 The children are going to speak to their classes for ideas for the next house point reward.  

They are looking for a variety of suggestions which are different to what we have already 

had. 

 The children are delighted that we will be having a singing assembly each week with Mrs 

Dowell – this will be on Wednesdays at 9am until 9:20am. Mrs Taylor has said that the year 6 

children can sit on the benches during this assembly too. 

 As it is the start of a new term, I have emailed all teachers reminding them to give their class 

representatives time to talk to their classes each week and to remind the children that there 

is an ‘Ideas and Thoughts’ box in the hall too. 

 I have emailed Mrs Ishfaq to ask her if there is any money in the budget to buy some new 

footballs for lunchtime play. 

 Some children have said that the playground is very full at lunchtimes due to children having 

the same lunch break.  I have told them that we have just returned to pre Covid times and 

they will get used to it again very soon. 

 

 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


